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Dates for your Diary 
 

Year 6  Leavers Assembly to Parents   Monday, 15th July-09:30  
Year 6 Leavers Picnic     Monday, 15th July-p.m. 
Open Evening (Learning Reviews)   Tuesday, 16th July-15:30-17:30 
Year 4 Lunt Roman Fort      Thursday, 18th July  
End of Term      Friday, 19th July 
Children Return to School    Wednesday, 4th September 
 

DEPUTY HEADTEACHER’S COMMENTl.  

 
It is not often I am lost for words but this week the children have been amazing. The fantastic talent at music 

evening was just inspirational. All children performed their hearts out and it was such a privilege to watch. 
Well done to all the children and the fantastic music support from all teachers and especially Mrs Russell. 

The year 6 children have completed  their first performance and have their final performance where we will 
say goodbye next week. I have watched them grow through their years here at Ravensdale and I am  

immensely proud of each and every one of them. 
 

A huge well done to all children who took part in the KS1 choir and ocarina assembly also. 
 

I  hope you enjoy reading your child’s report and it reflects how hard they try and what great citizens they 
are. Teacher assessment information will be sent out early next week with a letter explaining what it all 
means. I hope you all have a great weekend and look forward to seeing you all next week for our final  

week of term. 
 

The Family Information Directory website has information on lots of activities and events for children and 
young people during the summer holidays on the ‘What’s On’ page on the website:  

 https://cid.coventry.gov.uk/kb5/coventry/directory/whats_on.page 

Safeguarding 
 

We kindly ask parents at all events not to put 
photographs on social media where other  

children can be seen.  For safeguarding  
reasons, can we remind you to be considerate 

as there may be vulnerable children in the 
school whose identity and school setting is to 
remain as confidential as possible.  Thank you 

for your understanding. 

Learning Reviews/Uniform Sales  
 15:30-17:30 

 

We will be holding an informal open evening 
on Tuesday, 16th July.  Please feel free to pop 

in and speak to your child’s class  
teacher if you have any questions or  

concerns.  There is no need to make an  
appointment.   

 

Cat Ballou, our school uniform stockists, will 
also be in school.   

https://cid.coventry.gov.uk/kb5/coventry/directory/whats_on.page
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Family Bike Rides 

Sowe Valley ride 

Monday 5th August, 11am 

Caludon Castle Park (play area) 

We will be cycling the Sowe Valley which is mostly 
off road with some quiet roads. This ride is suita-
ble for competent, stabiliser free cyclists. The ride 

will be approx. 6 miles. Bring a picnic lunch.  

Coombe Abbey ride 

Tuesday 20th August, 10am 

Pinley Rugby Club, Wyken Croft 

We will be cycling to Coombe Abbey which is 
mostly off road with some quiet roads. This ride is 
suitable for competent, stabiliser free cyclists. The 
ride will be approx. 10 miles. Bring a picnic lunch. 

All children must be accompanied by an adult. 
Places are limited. For further information and to 
book your places email Lydia.allt@sustrans.org.uk 

or call 07971 359894.  

 

Head Lice 
 

 
Please can we ask you to regularly check your 

child’s hair for Head Lice.  They are very  
contagious and yet easily treated.   

 
If you do identify that your child has Head 

Lice, please do notify the school so that we 
can inform other parents.  

 

mailto:Lydia.allt@sustrans.org.uk

